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	Summary of Impacts

	· Three of the seven Out Of Session COAG papers concern proposals which may have social, economic or environmental impacts if they progress. These are summarised below, however the precise impacts are unknown until the proposals have been further developed. 
· COAG is asked only to note these items at this stage. 


Key to impacts: Red - negative, Amber - neutral and Green - positive
Social
	Individual and Community Health
	· The options outlined in the COAG Health and Education Council paper, ‘Options for a national Approach to Increasing Immunisation Rates in Early Childhood Education and Care Services’ seek to improve immunisation rates in order to increase communal immunity and prevent disease outbreaks. As a specific approach has not yet been identified, the exact impacts are unclear. 

	Individual and Community Health
	· The proposal for a national Public Safety Mobile Broadband will provide a dedicated mobile broadband for emergency communications, improving all Australian Governments’ capacity to communicate with the public during emergencies.

	Human Rights
	· The options outlined in the COAG Health and Education Council paper, ‘Options for a national Approach to Increasing Immunisation Rates in Early Childhood Education and Care Services’ may have legislative and human rights implications, which will need to be assessed by COAG as the proposal progresses.  


Economic
	ACT Government Budget
	· The proposal for a national Public Safety Mobile Broadband may have cost implications for the ACT. The market exercise being led by NSW will help to inform potential costs, which will be assessed by COAG if the proposal progresses.


Environmental
	Environmental Quality
	· The PFAS IGA will support better communication and a more collaborative approach between governments and industry regarding PFAS contamination nationwide. The implementation of the Contamination Response Protocol and the PFAS Natural Environment Management Plan will result in quicker and more effective response to contamination, thus reducing impact on human and environmental health. 




